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CELEBRATING SWACHHATA PAKHAWADA 2024 

Dear Students, Teachers, and Staff, 

We are pleased to announce that our Vidyalaya will be celebrating 
Swachhtaa Pakhwada (Cleanliness Fortnight) from September 1st 
to September 15th. This initiative aims to promote cleanliness and 
hygiene in our school and the community. 

Activities Planned: 

1. Handwashing Awareness: Demonstrations and practices to 
ensure proper hand hygiene. 

2. Vidyalaya Cleanliness Drives: Regular clean-up sessions 
around the school premises. 

3. Slogan Writing Competition: Creative slogans to spread the 
message of cleanliness. 

4. Quiz: An engaging quiz on cleanliness and hygiene. 
5. Essay Writing: Essays on the importance of cleanliness and 

sanitation. 
6. Skit Performances: Skits to highlight the significance of 

cleanliness. 
7. Rally: A rally to raise awareness and encourage community 

participation. 

We encourage all students, teachers, and staff to actively 
participate in these activities and contribute to making our school a 
cleaner and healthier place. 

 


